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13 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a phonics information meeting to share how we teach 

reading at Dothill. We teach phonics using the Ruth Miskin scheme “Read Write Inc”. 

It is very important to us that parents help support reading at home so we would like 

to take this opportunity to give parents an understanding of how the scheme works 

and how you can help support your child with reading at home. 

 

The meeting will take place on Monday 18th September at 2.30pm. 

 

We understand that not all parents who would like to attend are available. We will 

share any presentations used in the meeting on the school website. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

H. Maltby 

KS1 and Phonics Leader 
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